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In early June we were told that we wouldn’t be returning to our office. This is obviously
disappointing but we are working with DMBC Officers to find a new premises for us to work
from.

As much as we continue to help and assist individuals and TRAs, there are obviously
challenges that come with being mobile. More travel is necessary in order to meet with
people, we are no longer able to print for groups, particularly leaflets. Thankfully the
Participation Team have taken over this for the time being. We have also been lucky enough
to be able to use the Community Room at Butterfield Court for Board & other meetings
which we are very grateful for.

As soon as we are back up and running, we will be sure to let you know!

Sad news

All at DFTRA were saddened to hear of the passing of a dear friend,
Peter Hartshorne. Peter had a long history with Dudley Federation,
serving as Board member from 2004 =2007 and returning in 2012 until
late 2016. He had been an active member of his community serving as
a member of Beacon Hill TRA for many, many years.

l We send Peter’s family our sincere condolences.

Stay up to date on meetings and events - sign
up for FREE email and text alerts

0 Text your surname, house humber and postcode to 07797 870352
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or
® Call 01384 815168 to sign up to the service



New Carers Hub opens in Dudley

A new one-stop shop for carers has opened in Dudley.

Dudley Carers Hub, run by Dudley Council provides support, advice

and information to carers of all ages living in Dudley Borough.
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By training a@d access to a comprehensive range resources a@ﬂ support, trained
volunteers will be well placed to offer information and guidance to help individuals understand how
to budget and use more appropriate financial services. Once trained, volunteers will support clients
to manage_ their, money, more effectively and become financially better, off,' which in turn should
reduce any likelihood of them incurring debts and falling into poverty.

They are flexible on where we can offer the training so it can either be in-house or they can look at a

suitable local venue.
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